UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D € pos4l

UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY umMMISSION
Division of Compliance
REGION 11)
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinoia 60137

July 15, 1970

J. P, 0'Reilly, Chief, Reactor Inspection and Enforcement Branch
Division of Compliance, Headquarters

NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY (MONTICELLO)
DOCKET NO, 50-263

The attached report of an inspection of the subject facility by the
assiyned inspector on May 25, 26, 27, and 28, 1970, 1s forvarded for
information. No items of nonconformance were noted.

One item of safety significance was noted in conneciion with the
wnsafe failure of a number of relays discovered during safety system
functional testing. This matter was the subject of a hegion 111
Inquiry Memorandum dated June 2, 1970,

Northern States Power has been requested to submit a report of this
matter to DRL, based on its safety significance,

Several DDR matters were resolved, and the saf end repair and »eénlace~

ment program was followed up.

Kot

Harold D. Thornburg
Senior Reactor Inspector

Attachment :

CO Rpt No. 263/70-10 by
C. D. Feierabend dtd 6-23-70
(2 cys)

cc: E. G, Case, DRS (3)
P. A. Morris, DRL
R. 8. Boyd, DRL (2)
R. C. DeYoung, DRL (2)
D. J. Skovholt, DRL (3)
P. Howe, DRL (2)
L. Kornblith, Jr., CO:HO
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